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HOW YOU CAN STAY ENGAGED IN THE LATEST NEWS 
We encourage you to join us in communications as University College shares valuable 
information regarding your students’ academic tenure at LSU.  “Like” LSU University College 
on Facebook today at https://www.facebook.com/LSU.UniversityCollege. 
 
PHI ETA SIGMA, National Honor Society for LSU Freshman 
Phi Eta Sigma invites any second semester students with at least a 3.5 GPA to join LSU’s 
chapter of this national honor society.  This academic honor society offers scholarship 
opportunities specifically for freshman students at LSU. 
Invitations for membership will be mailed in mid-February 2018. 
 
Parents and families, welcome to the Spring 2018 semester!  With your student’s second 
semester at LSU comes similar processes and also new opportunities for him or her to stay on 
track as well as excel at the University! 
 
Please keep in mind the following.  If your student has received any of the following, encourage 
your student to visit an UCFY academic counselor in 150 Allen Hall today! 
§ Students who are “off-track” in their degree programs have already been notified to visit a 

UCFY counselor.  The Comprehensive Academic Tracking System (CATS) offers students a 
recommended path to encourage timely graduation. 

§ Students who are “undecided:” UNSE, UNSS, and UNAH classifications should prepare to 
make their major declaration this Spring 2018 semester. 

§ Students who received anything less than a “C” grade on their first test in current classes.  
Be proactive, and visit a UCFY academic counselor to explore resources that can help 
improve performance. 

 
To schedule a UCFY appointment today, visit www.lsu.edu/ucfy, or call 225-578-6822.  
University College academic counselors are available to assist your student Monday – Friday 
8AM – 4:30PM. 


